Southwest Iowa Educational Foundation Scholarship

Dear High School Seniors and Parents:

The Southwest Iowa Educational Foundation (SWIEF) offers various scholarships to high school seniors for college throughout eligible southwest Iowa high schools. 
Students who attend high schools in the counties of Cass, Fremont, Harrison, Mills, Montgomery, Page, Pottawattamie, and Shelby along with students in the high schools of Boyer Valley, Exira-EHK, IKM-Manning, and Southwest Valley are eligible to apply.

The SWIEF application goes live on the Internet on February 1, 2025.  Deadline to apply: March 15, 2025  The Community Foundation for Western Iowa assists SWIEF with the application submission and scoring.  

The application can be found at: https://www.swiowaeducationalfoundation.org/
Through the SWIEF website students will create a Foundant Account which will be used to complete the application, compose the essay, and upload any required information.  We would ask that information be uploaded through the Foundant Account and do not mail information to SWIEF.  Be sure to write down your email and password used for setting up this account for future use of the account.  After you submit your application, you will receive back what specific scholarships you are eligible along with any additional materials to submit. 

Both need based and merit based scholarships are available so students from all income levels should apply.  Over 100 scholarships of $500,000 was awarded last year.

March 22, 2024 is the deadline for any additional supplemental materials for some scholarships in addition to the regular SWIEF application.  Please upload that information through the Foundant Account.

One piece of advice: to maximize your chance to receive a scholarship, devote good effort in writing the essay.  The essay is read and scored according to a rubric and will be used in the final scoring of an applicant for a scholarship.

If you receive a SWIEF scholarship, you will be notified by email.  You will need to go into your Foundant Account on the SWIEF website and complete a validation form.  This form confirms to SWIEF what college you will be attending so we will know where to send the scholarship money.  If you change colleges for the second semester, be sure to notify SWIEF through email: swiowaedfoundation@gmail.com  Failure to complete the validation form or notify SWIEF will result in a major delay in your scholarship funds reaching your college.  Your scholarship money will be sent half for the first semester and half for the second semester.

If you receive a SWIEF scholarship, you and your family are invited to our SWIEF Scholarship Breakfast sponsored by Iowa Western Community College in Council Bluffs and held at the IWCC Student Center beginning at 7:30 am on Wednesday, May 14, 2025.  You will be recognized for your accomplishment and many students will be able to meet groups and individuals who sponsor their scholarships.  We encourage you to attend and to complete a thank you card for your scholarship sponsor.
